
From: Samir Mayekar <Samir.Mayekar@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2023 11:38 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Disclosure  
 
Hi Steve - two quick disclosures: 
 
Yesterday 5/3 I attended the WTTW annual gala as a guest of the host WTTW (dinner at Field Museum), 
 
Today 5/4 I attended a tea service for the coronation of King Charles as a guest of the host the UK 
Consulate at the Drake hotel.   
 
Thanks 
Samir  
 
--- 
Samir Mayekar 
Deputy Mayor 
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